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  Recommendations contained in the report of the Senior 
Advisory Group on rates of reimbursement to troop-
contributing countries and related issues 
 
 

  Report of the Advisory Committee on Administrative and 
Budgetary Questions 
 
 

1. The Advisory Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Questions has 
considered the report of the Secretary-General on the implementation of the report 
of the Senior Advisory Group on rates of reimbursement to troop-contributing 
countries and related issues (A/67/713). The Committee also had before it the report 
of the Senior Advisory Group (A/C.5/67/10). During its consideration of the 
Secretary-General’s report, the Advisory Committee met with his representatives, 
who provided additional information and clarification. 

2. In his report, the Secretary-General recalls that the Senior Advisory Group on 
rates of reimbursement to troop-contributing countries and related issues was 
established pursuant to General Assembly resolution 65/289. The main 
recommendations of the Group and the related financial implications, where known, 
are described in paragraphs 6 to 55 of the Secretary-General’s report. The actions to 
be taken by the General Assembly are set out in paragraph 57. 

3. The Advisory Committee observes that it will be for the General Assembly 
to pronounce itself on the recommendations of the Senior Advisory Group. 
Should the Assembly endorse the recommendations set out in the Group’s 
report, the Advisory Committee has no objection to the course of action set out 
in paragraph 57 of the Secretary-General’s report. The Committee will, in 
accordance with established procedures, make additional comments and 
recommendations on this matter once the General Assembly has pronounced 
itself. 

 


